Dear Students.

We have shared a poster sent by Council for the Indian School Certificate Examinations, New Delhi regarding the safety measures to be followed in order to prevent the spread of Covid 19.

Along with the poster, we are providing a list of guidelines which you must remember during this ongoing pandemic.

- Besides wearing masks, using sanitizers and maintaining social distance, eat healthy food, drink plenty of water and do free hand exercises regularly.
- Avoid crowd and try to stay indoor as much as possible.
- Take care of the elderly members of the family.
- Avoid ordering food from outside and try to eat home cooked food.
- Whenever you return from outside, you must clean and sanitize yourselves thoroughly.
- If anyone tests positive, you must maintain necessary distance to ensure safety but you must not forget to express your concern for him/her. It is the infection which should be avoided but the patient must not be discarded or ill treated.
- During the festival of Durga Puja this year, you must avoid crowd and also encourage your near and dear ones to do the same. You should remember that this year it is more about safety than fun.

Wish you all a happy and safe Durga Puja!





2 meters or 6 feet minimum



WEAR MASK PROPERLY















WASH HANDS

COVID-19
PREVENTION





COUNCIL FOR THE INDIAN SCHOOL CERTIFICATE EXAMINATIONS, NEW DELHI





















